OFFICIAL

Dear Secretariat

We wanted to update the Senate Standing Committees on Environment and Communications following eSafety’s evidence at the
public hearing on 14 February 2023 in relation to questions around industry codes. Following eSafety’s evidence:
a. The industry associations published the draft industry codes and related documents submitted to eSafety on 18 November
2022, on their website on 22 February 2023 (codes | Online Safety)
b. eSafety’s website was updated immediately following the update to the industry associations’ website. Our website contains
a link to this material and also published eSafety’s preliminary concerns in relation to each draft industry code (Industry
codes | eSafety Commissioner)

We would be grateful if you could provide this advice to the Committee.
Kind regards

Ross Anderson

A/ Senior Executive Officer

€ eSafetyCommissioner

Australian Government

eSafety acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of country throughoutjdustralla and their conting connection to land,
waters and community. We pay our respects to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures, and to Elders past, present and

emerging.



https://onlinesafety.org.au/codes/
https://www.esafety.gov.au/industry/codes
https://www.esafety.gov.au/industry/codes
https://www.esafety.gov.au/
https://www.esafety.gov.au/
https://twitter.com/esafetyoffice
https://www.facebook.com/eSafetyOffice/
https://au.linkedin.com/company/esafetyoffice
https://www.esafety.gov.au/



